
May 20, 2020: District email 

 

Please find some updates for today: 

Playgrounds - Play Responsibly 

In following the lead of our municipality partners, all school district playgrounds are now 

open to the public for responsible play. The district’s outdoor green spaces remain open and 

provide a great place to keep kids active as well.  

We encourage those who choose to use the district’s outside spaces to follow best-practice 

protocol listed below: 

● Stay home if you are sick 

● Wash your hands frequently (wash hands before and after using playground 

equipment) 

● Put 6 feet of distance between yourself and others 

● Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands 

Summer Food Service Program (Starting the week of June 8) 

After the school year ends, the district will continue to provide free meals for children 

through the Summer Food Service Program. The distribution and locations of the meals is 

dependent upon the most current orders from the governor and the Minnesota Department 

of Education. We will keep our community updated on our food pick-up model as we move 

forward. 

Summer Programming 

The district will be sharing information about Summer Programming with all families early 

next week. 


